
The House of Friendship, a Nonprofit serving Older Adults since 1890

Jamie's Corner
Jamie Crow, Executive Director

Happy
New Year!

Happy New Year!

     If the pages of the newsletter are any

indication, we had a great time in

December. In fact, we have a great time

every month of the year. 

     Thanks to all who donated to our

Thanksgiving Appeal and have sent us

memorials and other donations this year.

We appreciate your gifts as we maintain

this amazing home.

     Looking ahead, our “Big Hat & Bow

Ties” Fundraiser will be in May, stay

tuned.

     Thanks to everyone that shared their

talents to entertain the residents it was

very festive! Happy 2024!
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Contact Us
p. 304.242.0240

f. 304.242.0585

e. jamiec@elmhurstpch.com

a. 1228 National Road Wheeling, WV 26003

w. www.elmhurstpch.com
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- Jamie

From Rose & Jamie

http://www.elmhurstpch.com/


Christmas
Festivities

Kathryn Wallington

Pat McKeen Chef Travis

Charlene Goodwin

Wilda LeeEmily Wilson Alberta Pappas

Barbara Michaels

Jeanne Hicks

Bertha Sacco
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December
Scrapbook
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With Sincere
Appreciation

304.242.0240

January Birthdays

Staff:
Elizabeth Travis - January 6th

Richard Rohm - January 30th

Jeana Donahue - January 30th

Consider a Gift
Elmhurst greatly appreciates every

monetary gift. If you are interested in

discussing planned giving

opportunities, contact Jamie Crow,

Executive Director:

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!
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Residents:
Verneice McAninch - January 3rd

Dr. Thomas Schmitt - January 5th

Kathryn Wallington - January 13th

Bea Stelmach - January 14th

Joan Block - January 17th 

Thanksgiving Appeal
Mary Beth Hughes

Gerald Reilly
Patrick & Debra Felton

John W. Kepner
Betty O’Donnell

Michael Carl
Debra Clegg

Edward M. George, III
Carl & Jacki Carenbauer Fund

Special Thanks to
Klug’s Greenhouse

Andy Thalman family

Melissa Glessner

Rosemary Humway  for all that she
does for the residents & staff

John Hargleroad for the Oglebay
Trolley Ride

Statement...Our Mission
Elmhurst, The House of Friendship, provides the

highest standards of service, environment, and
care to residents and their families. Our mission is
to offer independent living in combination with

comfort, safety, and personal growth. We strive to
create and nurture an inclusive culture for our

residents and staff. We believe that life, in all its
stages, is a gift to be shared and celebrated.


